Passing HB 3291 would simply acknowledge the logic that placing a ballot in the mail by Election Day is equivalent to voting on
Election Day. "Showing up" to vote is to mail one's ballot by the end of Election Day. One of the few areas in which Oregon's
approach has been behind many other states is that of requiring a ballot to be received by the end of Election Day and it is not
reasonable. Please accept ballots postmarked by Election Day, or without postmark but received within a normal delivery time
[which | would guess is 2-4 days of mailing]. Thank you.



